Stephanie Hesford

21

From:

Natalie Coleman natcole 12@hotmail.com

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 10:45 AM

To: Subject: Stephanie Hesford Greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Please put an end to the barbaric practice of greyhound racing. Cruelty to animals in the name of sport should be banned in all states.

Not only are these little creatures terrified and tortured by live baiting, but these beautiful dogs are victims too and are discarded like they don't matter anymore once their usefulness is ended.

I am sure thousands of people feel the same way that I do.

Sincerely,

Natalie Coleman

Patcole 12@hotmail.com Blackmans Bay, TAS 7052